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Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Categories: Submission

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

Enclosed is my submission outlining my arguments for opposing the Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill 2021. I 
trust it will be given due consideration.  
"Voluntary Assisted Dying" is bad public policy for Queenslanders, replaces real health care with assisted 
suicide, and will result in many more deaths than planned. Palliative care funding in Queensland shows a 
huge deficit, and this is the least of the provisions that must be made. 

Sincerely  
Philippa Westerman 

Sincerely,  
Philippa Westerman 
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	“I’m 83 and I don’t give a sod. I look at it this way. I’ve not got many years left of me and I’m not going to be fastened in a house.”




